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As the 1990-91 school year passed, there was a tradition to be carried
on — the '91 Jacksonian. “What’s the Big Deal?” is our twentieth edition,
so I wanted it to be really great! Throughout the year, there were lots of
things to be done and many deadlines to be met. If it were not for the staff;
Mrs. Wanda, our advisor; Charlie Tumbleston, our photographes; and
Jack Young, our Josten’s Representative, I don’t know what I would have
done. Everyone put forth a lot of time and dedication to make this year’s
Jacksonian a great success. Once more, thanks to everyone who contribut-

ed.
Monica Carter
— Editor —




